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The Minister in Finland (Schoenfeld) to the Secretary of State

 
  

HELSINKI, July 29, 1940—4 
p.m. 
[Received July 29—3:03 
p.m.] 

328. The Minister of Foreign Affairs told me today that directors of the Petsamo Nickel 
Company had now agreed to deliver nickel ore from their mines to the Germans and the 
Russians until the end of the current year in the proportion of 60 and 40 percent respectively. 
While this arrangement was not palatable to the British Government it had acquiesced. 

SCHOENFELD

Source: Foreign relations of the United States. Diplomatic papers. 1940. Volume I. General. 
(ACTIVITIES OF THE SOVIET UNION IN  E A S T E R N  EUROPE, AND SOVIET 
RELATIONS WITH THE BELLIGERENT POWERS). Department of State, Historical Division, 
Bureau of Public Affairs, 1959. (University of Wisconsin Digital Collections) 


